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Westminster Branch will Reopen to the Public Beginning December 7 
 

Carroll County, MD – Carroll County Public Library’s Westminster Branch will reopen to the 

public with regular hours starting Tuesday, December 7 after a temporary closure for 

construction. All services will be offered at Westminster Branch again, including browsing the 

shelves, programming, holds pick-up, and computer use. Regular library hours are Monday 

through Thursday from 9am to 8pm, and Friday and Saturday from 9am to 5pm. 

 

#  #  # 

 

For more information, contact Amber Farran at 443-293-3141 or afarran@carr.org. 
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